
Welcome to our first FOBKS newsletter. We hope 
that this will be a way of keeping everyone up to date 
with upcoming events, funds raised and how these are 
being spent. The Friends of Bishop King School are a 
small group of volunteers who all have a connection to 
the school or local community. We arrange and run 
events throughout the year to help raise funds for the 
children. Our two main events are the Summer and 
Christmas Fairs. 
Other events planned for this year include a second 
hand uniform sale, half price book fair and a Christmas 
carol concert. 

We need more volunteers. The 
FOBKS is open to all. 
Want to find out more? We will 
be helping out at the upcoming 
jumble sale - 22nd of February. 
Come and say hello and meet 
some of our volunteers. 
If you would like to get involved 
our next meeting is on Thursday 
7th March at 2pm. Come to 
the front office and sign in.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

What does being a FOBKS involve? 
 
We meet every half term for an hour to plan and discuss 
future events. 
Helping out at events. 
Deciding how funds can be best spent to help our pupils. 
 

 
We welcome your feedback 

 
 
Do you have any exciting event  
ideas you would like to share? 
Do you want more information 
about getting involved? 
Email us 
friends@bishopking.lincs.sch.uk 

What we have raised  recently: 
Christmas Fair £1,400 
 
What we are supporting so far this year: 
 
£2,000 donation towards the Early Years outdoor area. 
£400 donation towards the Year 6 leavers party. 

 


